



Fairfield Park Lower School

Dickens Boulevard, Stotfold, Hitchin, Herts, SG5 4FD



Stone





Head teacher: Mrs I

Emaíl: Faírfield@cbc.beds.sch.uk Website: http://www.faírfield.beds.sch.uk/ Telephone: 01462 830000 Fax: 01462 830009

Mr Rob Parsons
Central Bedfordshire Council
Head of School Organisation, Admissions & Capital Planning
Watling House
High Street North
Dunstable
Beds

18th March 2016

LU6 1LF

e: Fairfield Park Proposed Expansion

At our Full Governing Board meeting last night, attended by all governors, we agreed unanimously with the proposal to expand onto a second site. Governors have been delighted with the overwhelmingly positive responses of the community. We have also seen positive support from the staff, who are all very excited by the opportunity to work with more families and extend the very positive ethos and high standards of the existing school.

Please find below a summary of the responses received from the community;

Total responses – 16

69% - Strongly agree with the proposed expansion

18.5% - Agree with the proposed expansion

12.5% - Neither agree or disagree

Main themes;

Increased traffic congestion/reduced speed limits/sufficient parking Safe pedestrian crossings Admissions criteria across both sites Future proofing second site

The Governing Body are willing to work closely with the Council in order to address these concerns, to ensure the safety of our children, that the admissions criteria is the same across both sites and that the second site will accommodate the children from the new development.

We look forward to a positive outcome for this proposal and a successful working partnership with your team.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sue Howley MBE Chair of Governors













